
****DROP IN FLU CLINIC***
 
If your child is in Reception-Year 5 and has missed their nasal flu immunisation in school, why not take them along to our drop in flu clinic?

 
Pickering Clinic
Train Lane, Pickering, YO18 8DX
Wednesday 20th February – 3pm-5pm
 

This is our final clinic in the Pickering area so this will be your child’s last chance to get their flu vaccination this school year.
 



PLEASE DON’T FORGET: This is a drop in clinic –
No appointment necessary!
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The Childhood Immunisation Nurses
 


